
 

Media contact: Tammy Fonce 
Strategic Communications Office 

(915) 212-1201 

 

El Paso International Airport to Start 
Terminal Drive Repaving Project 
EL PASO, Texas—Beginning Monday, September 30, the El Paso International 
Airport will start repaving Terminal Drive. The project will begin in the evening and 
is expected to last approximately six weeks, barring any unexpected events. 

Project highlights: 

 Work Schedule: Repaving will occur both day and night. 

 Traffic Impact: While roads and access to the airport will remain open, 
traffic will be limited to one lane during the work period. 

 Signage: Road signs will be in place to assist drivers. Motorists are asked 
to follow detour signage and exercise caution around workers and 
travelers. 

 Tips for travelers: Plan ahead and arrive early to the airport to avoid 
potential delays. 

 
The work is part of the airport’s efforts to improve your airport experience. For 
project updates, follow us on social media: @flyelp. 
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